
 

 

 

Newsletter 

Friday, 10th May 

Good Luck! 

 

A huge shout out to our Y6 pupils 

ahead of their SATs tests next week! 

We wish them the very best of luck! 

The children know they can come 

into school from 8.30am Monday-

Thursday for breakfast refreshments 

and can come through the front 

doors. Any Y6 pupils already in 

normal breakfast club will be 

collected from the hall at this time 

too! 
 

Merit Winners 

Well done to our merit winners. As well as 

having 100% attendance, they have also 

demonstrated our Commando Joe ‘Positivity’ 

character value. 

 

Bag2School 
Thank you for your support and donations for our fundraiser. Our collection weighed 300kg, 
which is fantastic, and has raised £120 for our children! 
 

Diary Dates 

Friday 24th May – School Closes for 

Half-Term Holiday (closed for two 

weeks) 

Monday 10th June – School Reopens 

 

Assessments  

Y6 SATs  
 

13th-16th May 

Y1 Phonics 
Screening 
Check 

10th-14th June 

Y4 
Multiplication 
Tables Check 

10th-14th June 

 

Aspire2Be 
WITHIN OUR DREAMS AND ASPIRATIONS, 

WE FIND OUR OPPORTUNITIES. 
 

Thank you again to all of our visitors and visit hosts for 
raising our children's aspirations and opening their 
minds to the limitless opportunities that lay before 
them. Our children really can be whatever they strive 
for in life.  

 

Y5 and Y6 Residential Visits 
 
The payment systems have now 
been set up on ParentPay to collect 
deposits for the Carlton Adventure 
residential which takes place in 
September 2024 for our current Y4 
children who will be in Y5 next year. 
The payment system has also been 
set up for the Lockerbie Manor Visit 
which is for the current Y5 children 
who will be in Y6 next year. This 
residential takes place in June 2025 
 
The deadline for Carlton deposits is 
the 31st May 2024. 
 
The deadline for Lockerbie deposits 
is 30th June 2024. 
 

 


